EUGENE E. NEARBURG TOM L. INGRAM

NEARBURG & INGRAM

127 SOUTH RICHARDSON
ROSWELL, NEW MEXICO

August 22, 1958

Mr. M. L. Armstrong

Supervisor, District No. 2

New Mexico 0il Conservation
Commission

205 Carper Building

Artesia, New Mexico

Re: Our Prop #325-1
#1-X Johnston
NWiSW, Unit L, Sec. T,
T-18-3, R-27-E
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

Thank you for your letter of August 21 with which you returned
one copy of Form C-116 (Gas-0Oil Ratio Report).

We regret that through inadvertence the enclosures which were to
have gone to Humble with their copy of our letter of August 19 were
forwarded to you and vice versa. We are informed by Humble that
yesterday they sent to you all copies of the forms which they had
received, and we are furnishing them with additional file copies.

Would you please be so kind as to return to us the copies of C-116
with the approved copies of C-104 and C-105, in order that they
may be forwarded to Hobbs?

Many thanks for your patience and understanding, and we sincerely
regret the inconvenience we have caused you.

Very truly yours,

URG & INGRAM
Euline G. e /;ﬂ
Secretary

egl/
cc: Humble 0il & Refining Company
P. 0. Box 1287
Roswell, New Mexico
Attention Mr. J. A. Davidson
w/ Thermo-Fax copies of
Forms C-104, C-105 & C-116



